U.S. Department of Justice

Federal Bureau of Investigation

In Reply, Please Refer to
FileNo. 1C-SF-A3122595 450 Golden Gate Avenue

13th Floor

San Francisco, CA 94102
(415) 553-7400

August 8, 2019

Sheriff Brian L. Martin
Lake County Sheriff’s Office
P.O. Box 489

Lakeport, California 95453

Re: 278th Session of the FBI
National Academy Program

Dear Sheriff Martin:

Tt is a pleasure to extend an invitation to Captain
Norman R. Taylor to participate in the 278th Session (10/07 -
12/20/2019) of the FBI National Academy Program. Because the
FBI Academy is proud to sponsor the National Academy Program for
outstanding law enforcement leaders throughout the world, I look
forward to Captain Taylor’s participation. For information,
round-trip travel to Washington, D.C. is at the FBI's expense as
are meals and lodging during Captain Taylor’s stay at the FBI
Academy, Quantico, Virginia. Should you or Captain Taylor have
questions, please feel free to contact Special Agent Elizabeth
V. Ward, National Academy Program Coordinator, at (415) 553-
7400.

Sincer Yours,

. n
ecial Agent in Charge

¢cc: Captain Norman R. Taylor



